
We are happy to announce that NDHC will continue to have outside visitation. As done 

previously, screening of visitors will take place at the hospital. Visitors will then need to 

walk or drive around to the south end of the building, to the activities patio area. You will 

be directed from there to the location of your visit. You must remain masked at all times

and maintain a 6' distance from your loved one. We ask that visits be no longer than 45 

minutes in order to accommodate for others, as there is limited locations and times slots 

for the outdoor visits. Please call 701-587-6431 to schedule a visit. We ask that visits be 

scheduled 24 hrs in advance and please remember that visit dates and times are subject to 

change. Our COVID-19 test results are back from our August 9th testing date. The 

samples detected COVID in one resident and in one active staff. We continue to follow 

the recommended guidelines of care that have been put forth by the North Dakota 

Department of Health, they are in contact with us on a daily basis. Our next round of 

testing for residents and staff will be on August 17th.




